
Amy Eisner of New Beginnings was recommended to me by a friend to help me advocate 
for my son.

This friend said
“Amy is a pit-bull and that is who I would want by my side during PPT’s.” This 
statement was fulfilled in ever possible  way!  Amy, read through all of my son’s files. 
She then accompanied us to his PPT at our local school.  (What a relief it was not to be so 
out numbered at those PPT’s).  During the PPT Amy made several insightful 
recommendations to improve my son’s current schooling.  She was firm about changes 
that needed to be made, but also used her sense of humor to ease tension in the room. 7 
out of  and the 8 changes Amy recommended, and the 8th one was temporarily shelved for 
a future date.   I have already give out her card twice, and have recommended her to 
anyone I know who have children with special needs. She is knowable caring, but most 
importantly she performs!  Thank you, Thank You, New Beginnings.  My son is getting 
better for your tenacity

Amy, you have truly been amazing..  Thank you for all you’ve done and continue to do.

April,  Manchester CT  mom      12 /14/ 2011


